February 2, 2022
RE; YES on HB4006

Dear House Health Care Committee.

My name is Rick Burrill. | am a patient of a naturopathic Doctor and fully support HB4006. With
my naturopathic doctor, they at able to subscribe any medication the my MD can prescribe and
yet often saves me money with being able to use more natural methods and medicines. It
makes no sense to me that my naturopathic doctor can prescribe that same as my MD but they
don’t get paid for doing so by my insurance carrier. Please support the passage of HB4006.

Sincerely,

L

Rick Burrill



